

Friday 15 March 2024

Parent Newsletter

Volume 3, Issue 23

Contents

Whole School Information

- What is the PYP Exhibition?
- Condolences book
- World Maths Day

PTA

- Go Fund Me for Yugan
- Coffee Morning
- Pizza ordering
- International Summer Fair
- Save the date

Important dates

- Wednesday 20 March ~ PTA coffee morning
- Friday 22 March ~ World Maths Day
- Monday 25 March ~ Holi
- Wednesday 27 March ~ SLC
- Friday 29 March ~ Good Friday holiday
- Monday 1 April ~ Easter Monday holiday

Whole School Information

What is the PYP Exhibition?

Please feel welcome to sign up for our next parent workshop: What is the Exhibition? The Group 8 team and some helpful students will facilitate this workshop to give parents information about what takes place in the exhibition and how to support your children. Please sign up here as there are limited spaces available.

Condolences book

Thank you to all the parents who have taken the time to write a short message to Yugan and Kandasamy in the

condolences book in the Rembrandt office. Please pop in before or after school, or at any time during the day. Next week, the book will be at Mondrian for a few days, too.



On Friday 22 March we will celebrate World Maths Day. Students and teachers are invited to come to school in maths-themed attire (costume, t-shirt, medallion, hat, crown, headband, bandana, cloak...) and participate in a school-wide maths day. Each group will be completing maths challenges during the day and may receive a class trophy or certificate at the end of the day! Parents are kindly requested to help their child to prepare their maths-themed costumes for that day. *Thank you!*

PTA

Go Fund Me for Yugan

Thank you so much to everyone who has donated so far. Your generosity has helped us exceed our initial target of €5,000. It's wonderful to see our community coming together in this way to show our support for Yugan and Kandasamy. Donations remain open, so if you haven't donated yet but would like to, please click the link (you can adjust the tip down to zero by sliding to the left) https://gofund.me/3c967b64.

Coffee Morning

On Wednesday 20 March, we will host our first whole school coffee morning! See our flyer below for all the details. We'd love to see you there!



Pizza ordering

Please be reminded that the PTA has a new bank account. Ensure that you transfer your pizza payments to the new account details, as shown on the pizza form.

International Summer Fair

We still need more volunteers to host food stalls for their country. So far we have: UK, the Netherlands, South Africa, India, Pakistan, USA and France confirmed. If you'd like to run a food stall for your country, please email pta@ipshilversum.nl.

Save the date

Spring evening drinks on 11 April! You're invited!



International Primary School Hilversum

Rembrandt

Early Years - Group 4 Rembrandtlaan 30 1213 BH Hilversum Telephone: +31(0)35 621 6053 Groups 5-8 Minckelersstraat 36 1221 KH Hilversum Telephone: +31(0)35 303 7163 Rembrandt: info@ipshilversum.nl Mondrian:mondrian@ipshilversum.nl School website:www.ipshilversum.nl